
On June 26, 2019 at approximately 13:16 hours- FOUND PROPERTY- patrols responded to the 300 block of 
Walnut Street for a found property. Information was gathered and a report was generated.  
 

On June 28, 2019 at approximately 14:49 hours, CRIMINAL MISCHIEF- patrols were dispatched to police 

headquarters for a report of criminal mischief to a vehicle that occurred on the 500 block of Third Street. Victim 

reported that some unknown person(s) had written on their vehicle with marker.  

*If anyone has any information regarding this incident please contact Patrolman Willhouse at #856-
461-0357 Ext. 351 or you may contact our anonymous tip line at #856-461-0357 Ext. 239 
 

On June 28, 2019 at approximately 12:10 hours, SIMPLE ASSAULT- patrols were dispatched to police to the 400 

block of Creek Road for a report of an assault. Information was gathered and a report was generated. No complaints 

were signed.  

 

On June 29, 2019 at approximately 14:17 hours, CRIMINAL MISCHIEF- patrols were dispatched to 400 Block of 

Union Ave. for a report of criminal mischief to a vehicle that occurred overnight. Victim reported that some 

unknown person(s) had written on their vehicle with marker.  

*If anyone has any information regarding this incident please contact Patrolman Willhouse at #856-
461-0357 Ext. 351 or you may contact our anonymous tip line at #856-461-0357 Ext. 239 
 

On July 3, 2019 at approximately 11:37 hours, SURRENDER PROPERTY- patrols were dispatched to police 

headquarters for a subject who wanted to surrender property. Officers generated a report.  

 

On July 4, 2019 at approximately 11:11 hours, ACCIDENT- patrols responded to the Illinois Ave. and Burlington 

Ave.  for a 1 car motor vehicle accident with property damage. Information was taken and an accident report was 

completed. A summons was issued to the driver. 

 

On July 5, 2019 at approximately 22:27 hours, ACCIDENT- patrols responded to 1000 Creek Rd for a 2 car motor 

vehicle accident with no injuries. Information was taken and an accident report was completed. No summonses were 

issued to the drivers.  

 

On July 9, 2019 at approximately 16:51 hours, TRO SERVED- patrols responded to the 700 block of Burlington 

Ave. for a TRO to be served. Subject was served and a report was generated. 

 

On July 10, 2019 at approximately 11:18 hours- FOUND PROPERTY-  while on patrol officers were flagged 
down regarding a found driver's license. Officers were able to make contact with the owner of the driver's 
license and license was returned. 
 

This Report Reflects Only Those Calls Which Result In The Generation Of A Criminal Case. It Does Not 
Reflect The Myriad Types Of Other Calls Which Demand A Police Response. 
 
All persons are considered innocent unless and until proven guilty in a court of law! 
 
 


